
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Thursday 12th October 2023  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Harvest Collection – By Thursday 19th October 2023 
 
As part of our harvest celebrations this year, we are inviting families to donate food items to 
be distributed to those in need throughout the local area. 

 
We will be gifting your donations to the Folkestone Rainbow Centre who are keen 
to receive long-life goods or products.  
 

Any of the following will go to good use: 
 
• Tinned baked beans or spaghetti; 
• Tinned vegetables, tinned fruit/rice pudding; 
• Tinned soup, corned beef, ham, etc.; 
• Tinned pilchards, sardines or tuna; 
• Tinned tomatoes or cooking sauces; 
• Pasta, rice or instant noodles; 
• Breakfast cereal, sweet biscuits and cream crackers; 
• Powdered hot chocolate drink, sugar, coffee, long life milk, etc. 
  
 
Please do not send in any donations of fresh or chilled produce. 
 
Harvest donations can be handed in at reception at the beginning or end of the school day 
by Thursday 19th October 2023. 
 
Many thanks in advance for anything you are able to give. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Casey Fletcher 
Assistant Headteacher – Zone 1 


